John and Heather Lance



19th February 2023

Australian Law Reform Commission

Dear Sir or Madam

We are deeply concerned about the proposal to strip the rights of Christian Schools to give preference to staff who share their religious Christian ethos

We are concerned that these days everybody seems so concerned on their own rights to do whatever they like – without regard for others.

It means a lot to us as parents that our daughter could attend a Christian school and enjoy loving support and guidance through her teenage years

Parents know the sort of school they want their children to attend.

If the Commission's recommendations are passed we fear for the future of many religious schools

Yours sincerely

